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Tunbridge Wells Borough Council and 
Kent County Council are undertaking 
a public consultation on proposals to 
improve the 21st Century Way Cycle 
Route, which connects Tunbridge Wells 
town centre to the North Farm Estate. 

The route was identified as a priority route 
in the Borough’s 2016 Cycling Strategy 
and requires upgrading to make it safer 
and more attractive to those wishing to 
cycle. Encouraging more people to cycle 
will help to reduce congestion, improve air 
quality and promote healthier lifestyles. 

The consultation will be open from  
8 November to 20 December 2017, and can 
be viewed online at  
kent.gov.uk/21stcenturywaycycleroute

The project team will be available to 
answer your questions on the 22nd 
November at The Hub in Grosvenor and 
Hilbert Park between 3:30pm–8pm. 

The proposals can also be viewed at 
The Gateway (8 Grosvenor Road, 
Tunbridge Wells TN1 2AB). 

If you have any queries regarding these 
proposals or require hard copies please 
email business@tunbridgewells.gov.
uk or call 01892 554229. Please use the 
reference ‘21st Century Way Cycle Route 
Consultation’ to identify the scheme. 

If you require any of the consultation 
documents in an alternative format or 
language please email  
alternativeformats@kent.gov.uk or 
call 03000 421553 (text relay service 
number 18001 03000 421553). This 
number goes to an answering machine, 
which is monitored during office hours.

kent.gov.uk


